Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

PRESS RELEASE 10/8/2002


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT WARREN WHITNEY: 666-3376

Subject:
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s Speaker Series Presents:
State Senate Candidates’ Environmental Forum

Speakers:     
Senate Candidates from Districts 18, 19 and 23
When:

Thursday, October 17th at 7 p.m. 
Where:
Beam Classroom, Visual Arts Center, Bowdoin College, Brunswick
Join the Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Thursday, October 17th at 7 p.m. at the Beam Classroom at Bowdoin College for the first presentation in FOMB’s 2002-2003 Speaker Series, a State Senate Candidates’ Environmental Forum.

The forum will include the following candidates:  Doug Newman and Sharon Treat from District 18, David Chipman and Art Mayo from District 19, Beth Edmunds and Guy Vigue from District 23.  Candidates will begin by introducing themselves, explaining why they are running for State Senate and describing about which environmental issues they have special concern.  After all the candidates have spoken, the audience will have the opportunity to ask questions.

District 18 covers Chelsea, Farmingdale, Gardiner, Hallowell, Manchester, Monmouth, Randolph, Readfield, Richmond West Gardiner and Winthrop. 

District 19 covers Arrowsic, Bath, Bowdoin, Bowdoinham, Georgetown, Harpswell,  Phippsburg, Topsham, West Bath, Woolwich.

District 23 covers Brunswick, Freeport, and Yarmouth.
The Speaker Series takes place monthly from October to May.  On November 13, Frank Burroughs and Gary Lawless will read passages about Merrymeeting Bay and the Lower Kennebec from Robert Tristram Coffin’s novel, Kennebec: Cradle of the Americas.  The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program.   Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia, and Enterprise Farms provides gifts for our speakers.  Additional help is provided by the Brunswick Topsham Land Trust, The Nature Conservancy, the Maine Island Trail Association and the Lower Kennebec Regional Land Trust. Refreshments will be served. To receive more information on FOMB’s programs, and a schedule of the 2001-2002 speaker Series, call Warren Whitney, Executive Director of Friends of Merrymeeting Bay at 666-3376.

